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Dear Jonny, Belinda, and Donna,

Thank you for taking the time to speak on Wednesday. I am writing to confirm that Nueces County
Hospital District should have received a distribution of $2,277,014.24 for the Texas Opioid Abatement
Fund Council’s initial distribution to hospital districts.

We are working to develop and finalize reporting requirements for hospital districts to detail their use of
these funds. Once we have finalized reporting requirements for hospital districts, we will be in touch with
that information.

We appreciate your assistance with this matter. Should you have any questions or require additional
information, please do not hesitate to contact our office.

Sincerely,

Bobby Joe Dale II1

Policy Advisor

Government Affairs and Programs Division

Texas Comptroller of Public Accounts

Office: 512-463-4523

Email: bobbyjoe.dale@cpa.texas.gov
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